
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:  #06-03-2024 

Date:      6/26/2024 

Subject: Post Prescott Parade BBQ 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

It has become somewhat clear from the head count to date that only six of 

us are planning on attending the Tom Warners post parade BBQ sponsored 

by the Gudgeon Base. This weak response in not characteristic of Perch 

Base.  So, for those of you who have signed up for the BBQ “Well 

Done”.  For the rest of you there is still time to get your RSVP submitted 

before you are put on the “DINK” list. The Base Commander, George 

Woods is waiting for your email, phone, or text to add your name to the 

list.  

  

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not 
require a response. 

 


